

CHEROKEE NATION

P.O. Box 948 • Tahlequah, OK 74465-0948 (918) 456-0671

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

July 18, 1994

Bill and Suzanne Presley 37 Arbor Way Jamaica Plains, MA 02130

Dear Bill and Suzanne:

As it turns out, Charlie has to be at a meeting in Spokane, Washington on August 23rd so we will not be able to take you up on your generous offer to go to Maine this year nor will we be able to pick up the boys as summer school ends on August 20th. The school has agreed to bring them into Boston and get them on the plane. They must be doing well, when we tried to call them and leave a message on their phones, the message tape was completely full.

The Japanese dinner was wonderful. Thank you. I was impressed by Doug's new level of sophistication.

I hope you both have a great summer and I look forward to seeing you both again.

With warm friendship,